Dear Commissioner,

Ahead of the EU-Japan Summit next Monday please find attached a letter signed by BUSINESSEUROPE Director General, Markus J. Beyrer. The letter sets out BUSINESSEUROPE's priorities and expectations for the anticipated launch of EU-Japan FTA negotiations. The same latter has been sent to the President of the European Union, José Manuel Barroso and the President of the European Council, Herman Van Rompuy.

The original letter will follow by post.

Yours respectfully,

(sent on behalf of)

Adrian van den Hoven

Deputy Director General

International Relations

BUSINESSEUROPE

168 Cortenberg, 1000 Brussels

+32

@businesseurope.eu

www.businesseurope.eu/trade